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 Student Holidays 

December 18 - 
1/2 day of School 

Thru  
January 4, 2021 

No School 

Martin Luther King, Jr.      
Holiday 

January 18, 2021 

 



 

Principals Corner 
 
 

Dear Falcon Family, 

Happy holidays! This is a wonderful time of year, but also very 
busy and so can be stressful. As the adults begin preparing for 
the excitement of the holidays, children can also feel the stress 
and exhaustion brought on by this busyness. Please continue to 
support your child in his/her school success by making sure your 
child has a quiet area and a consistent time to read and        
complete their homework.  Also ensuring a bed time is        
maintained at a reasonable hour. Adequate sleep supports 
learning, brain development, concentration, and mood and so 
directly affects children’s success at school!   

Colder weather also sometimes means more illnesses at school. 
As a reminder, any medication that you send to school must be 
brought by an adult to our Med-Tech, Mrs. Sommer Bostick. If 
the medication is prescription medication, it must be              
accompanied by the physician’s written orders on how it is to be 
dispensed.  We cannot dispense any medication that is not    
accompanied with a doctor’s orders. Even cough drops must be 
sent to the school Med-Tech and can only be administered to a 
child by the Med-Tech. Thank you for your cooperation in    
helping us  ensure the safety of our students!   

Mr. Sams  

 When picking up students in the office please 

bring your ID. We  ID at dismissal for the   

safety of the children. 

 Anyone picking a   

student up MUST be on                         

the Gold card in the    

office. 

 Transportation 

changes CANNOT be 

made over the phone. 

 No dismissals from the office  between        

3:15-3:45 

 The office staff cannot call your student to the      

office until you arrive at the school. 

 It’s important students arrive on time to 

school. 

 Have students ready with all their items and 

special goodbyes when dropped off thru the 

drop off line. 



 
 

Our 4th grade Math Night was amazing!!!  
It isn’t too late to learn the techniques that are being taught.  

Use the link below to learn more about  

multi-digit multiplication 

Congratulations  Ms. Floyd on your retirement.  

                                                                                        

Thank you for the 16 years of dedication to NES. 



 

    
 
 
 
 
 

FalconsSpotlight 

   School Reminders: 
 School Spirit Shirt order deadline is       

Thursday, December 3, 2020. We will wear 
them  on PBIS Celebration days/ school 
spirit days.  

 Remember safety first! Which includes 
wearing your masks, keeping a safe         
distance from friends and staff members, 
and washing hands frequently.  

 Follow our number one rule of RESPECT:  

     Respect yourself, Respect others,                       
Respect learning, and                                                               

Respect the environment.  

November Behavior Data  
Office Discipline Referrals (ODR): 

15   Referrals  

  98.56 % 0-1 ODR 

     1.03 % 2+ ODR’S 

Bus Referrals: 

5  Referrals 



Student of 

Month 

November 

2020 

Pre-K 
Noah Grace 
Jerry Poth 

Jacob Brown 
 

Kindergarten 

Santiago Figueroa   
Cayleb Sawyer         

Samiria Green-Ricks 

Shaleah Williams 
Zion Hillman             
Khalil Thorpe 

 

1st Grade 

Matthew Velasquez 

Isaiah Rembert 
Trinity McCarty 

Zeleciah Rutledge 
 

2nd Grade 

Trevon Jones 
Akira Gouch 

Labryan Hubbard 
 

3rd Grade 

Hailey Dye 
Addyson DeFoe 
Marlena Solomon 

Pamela Pinson 

 

4th Grade 

Dedrihunna Montgomery 

Brianna Glover 

Christian Duhart-Williams 

 

5th Grade 
Ja’Caleb Greene 

Dalaynah Drake 

Alicia Robinson 

Anwen Lenke 

Notes 

*Due to the Safety Policies students 

are only allowed to bring snacks for 

the entire class that is individually 

wrapped  (example: Little Debbie 

treats, Rice Krispy Treats). Our first 

priority is the safety of the children. 

Please be aware that you will need 

to let the teachers know when you 

are planning on sending 

items in for 

the class.  

*Continue sending water 

with your student  since 

the water  fountains are 

not in use.  

*Our Cafeteria is now    

selling snacks for the stu-

dents as they go through the line to 

receive their lunch. 

 

                                   Keep Informed 

               Follow Northside Elementary on: 

 

 

 

       

 

     Facebook                DOJO                   Classroom/School                                 

                                                     Newsletter                                

  Visit our Website at https://nes.hcbe.net                                                             

https://nes.hcbe.net/


Students will have Holiday parties on December 17.                                                                 

Parties will begin at 2:00 pm.  

 No visitors are allowed from outside the school for the safety 

of everyone. 

Items that are sent to school for classrooms need to be          

individually wrapped. 


